
 

 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

DRAFT MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
 
 
Date: January 13, 2022 
 
To: Responsible Agencies and Interested Parties 
 
Subject: Notice of Availability of a draft Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Yuba City 

Wastewater Treatment Facility Outfall and Diffuser project 
 
The City of Yuba City is proposing to construct a new outfall and diffuser project to discharge 
treated wastewater into the Feather River. The new outfall would be installed approximately 1.6 
miles downstream of the existing outfall located near Shanghai Falls, requiring a new pipeline to 
be constructed (see Figure 1). To implement the project, the City has determined that a 
Mitigated Negative Declaration is required pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA). 
 
The City requests your input on how the project may impact the environment, as it pertains to 
your individual interests or agency statutory/regulatory responsibilities. The CEQA Initial Study, 
which is the City’s formal identification of potential environmental impacts, can be downloaded 
at the following link: www.yubacity.net/environmental  
 
Due to the time limits mandated by state law, you should submit your comments as soon as 
possible but no later than February 11, 2022 or 30 days after receipt of this notice per CEQA 
Guidelines Section 15082(b). Please send your written responses to: 
 

City of Yuba City  
Development Services Department 
1201 Civic Center Boulevard 
Yuba City, CA 95993 
Attention: Ashley Potočnik 

 
Responses can also be e-mailed to apotocnik@yubacity.net 
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